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UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE OUR BUILDING IS CLOSED FOR 
ALL CHURCH ACTIVITIES AND OUTSIDE GROUPS 

 

Hello Church Family,                                            March 21, 2019 

We already miss you so much. We are in unprecedented times, this is a great time to read and 

study your Bible and talk to God. We have no idea when we will be able to meet again, but God 

never fails. We are not meant to live in a spirit of fear, and we know that God is with us. 

That being said, we believe that the right thing to do is to follow the recommendations of our 

civic leaders. We understand that many of us have been placed in stressful situations and are in 

need of help. We encourage you to communicate with us and each other to the best of your 

ability. There are resources and help can be made available. We are all in this together. 

In love, 

WC leadership team 

Minister Brad Walker 
Rev. Ellsworth Jackson 

 


